
 
 
 
 

Sol y Lomas Homeowner Association Board Meeting 
Via Zoom 

February 18, 2023 
 

Members Participating: 
Lucia Deichmann, President; Dave Steinkraus, Vice-President: Jackie Dulle, Secretary; Holly Porter, 
Treasurer, Wally Ausserer, Jens Deichmann 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Lucia called the impromptu Board meeting to order immediately following the adjournment of the 
Annual Meeting. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
After a brief discussion it was decided Lucia would send out the Go Fund Me link, that is for the appeal 
of the City’s decision to approve the re-zoning request for the Old Pecos Trail development, to the HOA 
membership. 
 
Holly will send out a reminder email notice to those HOA members who have not paid their dues for 
2023. 
 
ARC ROTATION  
  March – Jens      April – Wally   May - Jeff 
 
NEXT MEETING 
Lucia stated she did not believe a Board meeting was necessary in March and suggested the next 
meeting could be in April. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Lucia adjourned the meeting at 11:29 a.m. 

Submitted by Jackie Dulle, Secretary 


